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Arne Fjortoft

Worldview International Foundation
Welhavengst. 1

0166 Ozlo 1

Norway

Rio de Janeiro, 26th February 1993

Dear Arns,

’

Thank you for your fax received at CTI last 8 February.

As you know, we are here discussing the project for local
processing of Brazil-nuts in the southeastern part of the
Amazonian region {(city of Maraba, in the state of Para).
we would be pleased if you could help us in approaching
Nordic supporting agencies (as well as the Norwegian
governmental office) which might be also interested in
purchasing the production of Brazil-nuts.

About Kayapo indians TV programmes, as far as we know, this

is a project sponsored by professor Terence Turner,
anthropologist from the University of Chicago. We are
looking for aditional information and let you know.

Thanking you in advance, w=s hope to hear from you as soon
possible.

Begt regards,

Qe Prce

Tara Ferraz

Iara Ferraz

Centro de Trabalho Indigenista
fax c/o Elizabeth Formaggini
(021)226-0236

Rio de Janeiro




